ASCM Peel Chapter							October 11, 2022
150 Clark Blvd., Brampton, Ontario

Re: CHRISTMAS DINNER AND BOD ELECTIONS

Hello Fellow members,

You are very cordially invited to our Annual Christmas Dinner evening.  The BOD elections will also be held the same evening and a new BOD will be elected.  The door charge to this dinner and fun night will be $10.00 for members and $20.00 for non-members.

The evening will begin with guest registrations at 6.00 pm and socializing till 6.30 pm
· Dinner at 6.30 pm to 8.00 pm
· Open discussion about COVID-19 and its impact on your workplace and how
you worked to overcome the challenge.
· New BOD elections
· Games and Gifts
· Dismissal at 9.00 pm
We are very much aware that due to COVID-19 the BOD and its activities were pretty much shut down.  However, with the official opening and removal of all restrictions we wish to be back in business and revive our chapter and membership with regular PDM’s, speeches; tours and courses.

Thanks, and hoping to see you soon.

Paul Gomes,
President, ASCM Peel Chapter
